OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
GOVT. GENERAL HOSPITAL, SRIKAKULAM.

From To

Dr C.Amulya, MD., The District Informatics Officer,
Superintendent, National Informatics Centre (NIC),
GGH, Srikakulam. Collectorate, Srikakulam.

Sub: GGH -Srikakulam -Request to Disable Notification — Recruitment
of 14 DEOs for NTRVS in GGH, Srikakulam- Req — Reg.

Ref : 1. Note order RC no.1806/NTRVS/HR(1)/GGH /2025 approved
by the Dist collector andchairman of HDSDt.25.05.2025.
2. Oral instructions of the Dist collector and Chairman of HDS
Dt.09.08.2025.
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With references cited above, as per the oral instructions of the District
Collector and Chairman, DSC, Srikakulam, dated 09.08.2025, the
notification released on 02.08.2025 for the recruitment of 14 Data Entry
Operators (DEOs) for the implementation of the NTR Vaidya Seva scheme in
GGH, Srikakulam, is hereby temporarily withheld until further orders.

In view of the above, it is requested to kindly disable the said
notification from the website www.srikakulam.ap.gov.in until further

instructions are issued from this office.
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Supermtendent
Govt General Hospital,
Srikakulam.
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Copy to the Dist collector and Chairman DSC ,Srikakulam for information.
Copy to the stock file.



